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Excellency:


I have the honor to address your Excellency in connection with the process to follow up on the recommendations contained in the “Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights.”

In that regard, I would like to take the liberty of reiterating the recommendations made verbally by this delegation during the meetings of the Permanent Council and would request their inclusion in the final draft of the Compendium of Proposals of Member States:

1. Friendly settlement:  It is imperative to ensure a higher degree of participation by the friendly settlement unit. We recommend that a mechanism be jointly developed with the IACHR that would allow states to invite the friendly settlement unit to hold working meetings in the countries and assist in covering the necessary travel costs. That would make it possible to finalize any agreements already reached thanks to a greater involvement on the part of the IACHR. We propose the creation of a voluntary fund to cover the operational costs of the friendly settlement unit, together with regulations on its use.
2. Financial strengthening of the inter-American human rights system:
· Encourage donations by states and nongovernmental entities to the Oliver Jackman Voluntary Capital Fund to finance the operations of the inter-American human rights system.
His Excellency

Joel Hernandez

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States (OAS)
· Rapporteurships receive little or no funds from the IACHR regular budget. Rapporteurships manage their resources independently through projects for which they compete. The creation of a common fund would not enable rapporteurships to complete the projects for which the funds were won, as resources would be unfairly distributed. It is important to devise a strategy that would allow rapporteurships to manage their funds in a completely independent and efficient way, so as to permanently ensure their operability.
3. Promotion of human rights: Panama supports the proposal submitted by other delegations that the IACHR and the Permanent Council hold an annual meeting to exchange good practices in the framework of the inter-American system, with a view to the annual issuance of a newsletter, manual, or guidelines.

I avail myself of this opportunity to convey, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest and most distinguished consideration.
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Guillermo A. Cochez

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
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1.	The Permanent Council documents on this reflection process are available at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.oas.org/consejo/reflexion.asp" ��http://www.oas.org/consejo/reflexion.asp�
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